

April 2, 2019

To our Members:

Dear Sir/Madam,

It has come to the Board of Directors attention that a CAPULC member has publicly issued a personal view on Safety and Education in the underground locating industry, in order to offer potential solutions to increase safety and mitigate costs to one of its clients. Please be advised that CAPULC does not endorse any personal views of any one person or company and disciplinary action will be taken, as it is a direct violation of our code of ethics. CAPULC represents Contract Locators across Canada, Third Party Locators, Utility Owners and One Call Centers.

Kind Regards,

Randy Palaniuk President CAPULC